TOWN OF CHESTER
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The Town of Chester invites public comments and suggestions regarding projects to be considered for funding under the Orange County Community Development Program.  A public hearing will be held on May 2, 2018 at
9:00am at the Town of Chester Town Hall.  Under this Program a variety of physical improvements as listed below are eligible for funding:
1. Acquisition and Disposition of Real Property

2. Public Works, Public Facilities or Site Improvements 

3. Code enforcement (Housing and Health Codes)

4. Clearance, Demolition and Rehabilitation for Public Use or Economic Development

5. Housing Rehabilitation Loan and Grants

6. Special Projects for Elderly and Handicapped

7. Provision of Public Services (Shelters, Clinics, Senior Nutrition, etc.)

8. Payment of Non-Federal Shares of Other Grant Programs

9. Relocation Payments and Assistance

The Town of Chester will be considering projects to be submitted to the Orange County Community Development Program.  The deadline for which is Friday, April 27, 2018.

By:
Alex Jamieson, Supervisor


Town of Chester

Linda A. Zappala

Town Clerk

Dated:  April 26, 2018

